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this text reflects the interdisciplinary nature of gis research and includes coverage of such
themes as virtual gis spatial analysis artificial intelligence spatial agents and fuzzy
systems and space time gis and gis applications many edible plants considered exotic in the
western world are actually quite mainstream in other cultures while some of these plants are
only encountered in ethnic food markets or during travels to foreign lands many are now
finding their way onto supermarket shelves top 100 exotic food plants provides comprehensive
coverage of tropical and semi the now classic cookbook that revolutionized animal free cooking
robin robertson s vegan planet takes you around the globe with over 425 internationally
inspired straightforward recipes that show how varied flavorful and exciting vegan food can be
completely revised and updated including 50 fantastically flavorful new recipes robin covers
the expanded range of available whole grains popular super greens such as kale and chard and
ways to cook with minimal use of oils including many recipes with no oil at all she has added
master recipes for ingredients such as vegan sausage and vegan cheese sauces making it
possible for you to avoid processed foods after a full review of the basics of vegan cooking
find a world of delicious recipes for plant based appetizers soups salads and slaws sauces and
dressings chutneys salsas and other condiments pasta stews and chilis pizza main dishes
sandwiches wraps and burgers breads muffins and biscuits desserts smoothies shakes and other
drinks and breakfasts whether you are a new or experienced vegan or are just looking to add
more plant based food to your diet you will enjoy making and eating scallion pancakes with
sesame seeds chilled ginger peach soup with cashew cream five spice moroccan couscous salad
roasted cauliflower with choron sauce sweet noodle kugel with apples and almonds african sweet
potato and peanut stew hoison drenched garlic seitan with baby bok choy fresh tomato pizza
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with basil pesto easy jackfruit tacos ginger spiced scones with cashews and dates chocolate
layer cake in this ultimate vegan cookbook discover the spirit of adventure and of culinary
creativity that has cemented robertson s reputation at the top of the vegan pantheon rough
guides snapshot mauritius includes port louis the northern islands black river gorges national
park mahébourg blue bay Île aux aigrettes le morne peninsula and rodrigues rough guides
snapshot mauritius is the ultimate travel guide to this idyllic tropical island it leads you
through the country with reliable information and insightful coverage of all the main
attractions from the bustling capital of st louis and its photogenic historic counterpart
mahébourg to the famed beaches of the north and forested slopes of black river gorges national
park detailed maps and up to date listings pinpoint the best cafés restaurants hotels shops
bars and nightlife ensuring you make the most of your trip packed with pre departure advice
and practical tips the basics section contains all the information you need to travel around
mauritius including transport accommodation food drink costs and health while contexts fills
you in on history beliefs and music and includes a handy language section full coverage port
louis turtle bay trou aux biches grand baie grand gaube the northern islands pamplemousses
trou d eau douce Île aux cerfs the bambous mountains vieux grand port tamarin falls curepipe
le pouce and the moka mountains the black river gorges national park mahébourg blue bay and
pointe d esny Île aux aigrettes la vanille réserve des mascareignes souillac bel ombre flic en
flac tamarin chamarel la gaulette le morne peninsula and rodrigues and its offshore islands
comparing major league players has always been a popular topic among baseball fans debating
the strengths and weaknesses of such greats as joe dimaggio and ted williams babe ruth and
hank aaron willie mays and mickey mantle or tom seaver and greg maddux continues to stir up
controversy among fans eager to champion their heroes in baseball s top 10 bob kuenster has
compiled a ranking of the game s best players by position highlighting the achievements of
nearly 300 individuals in addition to the top 10 kuenster includes honorable mentions players
who were considered but didn t make the final list and dishonorable mentions players who were
left off the rankings due to alleged steroid and performance enhancing drug use drawing upon
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original interviews conducted by the author this ranking reveals the best players in major
league history as seen through the eyes of former players managers and announcers player
entries include biographical information individual achievements stats and quotes organized by
position first base second base third base shortstop left field center field right field
catcher designated hitters multi position players right handed starting pitchers left handed
starting pitchers and closers 280 outstanding players made the cut as the most elite pitchers
hitters and fielders in mlb history baseball s top 10 features interviews with some of
baseball s greatest personalities including players who have since passed such as al lopez bob
feller stan musial lou boudreau andy pafko ron santo harry caray and harry kalas with over 50
photographs and a comprehensive list of suggested titles for further reading this book is sure
to interest baseball fans and historians who love to debate the many outstanding players who
have appeared in the major leagues this book summarizes the latest advances in sponge science
through a concise selection of studies presented at the viii world sponge conference the
collection of articles reflects hot ongoing debates in molecular research such as the
monophyletic versus paraphyletic nature of the sponge group or the new awareness on pros and
cons of standard barcodes and other markers in sponge taxonomy and phylogeny it also features
articles showing how the new sequencing technologies reveal the functional and phylogenetic
complexity of the microbial universe associated to sponge tissues the ecological interactions
of sponges the effects of nutrients and pollutants the variability in reproductive patterns
and the processes generating genotypic and phenotypic variability in sponge populations are
covered in several contributions zoogeography population structure and dynamics are also
approached with both traditional and molecular tools the effect of anthropogenic disturbance
on the natural environment finds its place in this volume with papers dealing with metal
accumulation and the potential role of sponges as biomonitors biodiversity data from
unexplored tropical and deep sea areas are presented we hope readers will enjoy the selection
of papers which we believe represent collectively a significant contribution to our current
understanding of sponges previously published in hydrobiologia vol 687 2012 the first edition
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appeared fourteen years ago since then there have been significant advances in our science
that warrant an updating and revision of sand and sandstone the main framework of the first
edition has been retained so that the reader can begin with the mineralogy and textural
properties of sands and sandstones progress through their organization and classification and
their study as a body of rock to consideration of their origin prove nance transportation
deposition and lithification and finally to their place in the stratigraphic column and the
basin the last decade has seen the rise of facies analysis based on a closer look at the
stratigraphic record and the recognition of characteristic bed ding sequences that are the
signatures of some geologic process such as a prograding shallow water delta or the migration
of a point bar on an alluvial floodplain the environment of sand deposition is more closely
determined by its place in such depositional systems than by criteria based on textural
characteristics the fingerprint approach our revi sion reflects this change in thinking as in
the geological sciences as a whole the concept of plate tectonics has required a rethinking of
our older ideas about the origin and accumu lation of sediments especially the nature of the
sedimentary basins this volume originally published in 1987 fills a gap in a neglected area
looking at the entire war in the mediterrean the volume examines the war from the viewpoint of
all the important participants making full use of archives and manuscript collections in
britain france italy germany austria and the united states a fascinating mosaic of campaigns
emerges in the adriatic straits of otranto and the eastern aegean the german assistance to the
tribes of libya the threat that germany would get her hands on the russian black sea fleet and
use it in the mediterreanean and the appearance and influence of the americans in 1918 all
took place against a background of rivalry between the allies which frustrated the appointment
of jellicoe in 1918 as supreme command at sea in a role similar to that of foch on land this
book examines the nature and character of naval expeditionary warfare in particular in
peripheral campaigns and the contribution of such campaigns to the achievement of strategic
victory naval powers which can lack the massive ground forces to win in the main theatre often
choose a secondary theatre accessible to them by sea and difficult for their enemies to reach
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by land giving the sea power and its expeditionary forces the advantage the technical term for
these theatres is peripheral operations the subject of peripheral campaigns in naval
expeditionary warfare is central to the british the us and the australian way of war in the
past and in the future all three are reluctant to engage large land forces because of the high
human and economic costs instead they rely as much as possible on sea and air power and the
latter is most often in the form of carrier based aviation in order to exert pressure on their
enemies they have often opened additional theaters in on going regional and civil wars this
book contains thirteen case studies by some of the foremost naval historians from the united
states great britain and australia whose collected case studies examine the most important
peripheral operations of the last two centuries this book will be of much interest to students
of naval warfare military history strategic studies and security studies in 1983 a few miles
north of new york city hundreds of people were startled to see a ufo a series of flashing
lights that formed a v as big as a football field moving slowly and silently this text
explores all the evidence and over 7000 sightings including those recorded up to 1995 new
study of the christian topography a sixth century illustrated treatise and its intellectual
milieu both first timers and avid spa goers will adore this guide to the top 100 spas in the
world details on spas at resorts on cruise ships in world class hotels on remote islands and
in centuries old cities along with full color photographs make selecting a relaxing getaway
stress free the latest volume in this popular series of books which explores the theoretical
basis for temporary and transportable structures where permanence is either not possible or
desirable the book provides insight into the wide range of uses of these structures the varied
forms they take and the concerns and ideas for future development focusing on portability
adaptability sustainability of the built environment and technical innovations a wide range of
designed solutions identify and define contemporary directions in design theory and practice
with international examples throughout this book will be of interest and value to all those
involved in the areas of building design building component manufacture and urban design as
the old gods awaken and satrapies splinter the chromeria races to find the only man who can
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still end a civil war before it engulfs the known world in the third novel of the nyt
bestselling lightbringer series by brent week as the old gods awaken and satrapies splinter
the chromeria races to find the only man who can still end a civil war before it engulfs the
known world but gavin guile has been captured by an old enemy and enslaved on a pirate galley
worse still gavin has lost more than his powers as prism he can t use magic at all without the
protection of his father kip guile will face a master of shadows as his grandfather moves to
choose a new prism and put himself in power with teia and karris kip will have to use all his
wits to survive a secret war between noble houses religious factions rebels and an ascendant
order of hidden assassins called the broken eye read the third book in brent weeks s
blockbuster epic fantasy series that had peter v brett saying brent weeks is so good it s
starting to tick me off a huge spawling southern novel set mainly in swansboro and many other
counties in north carolina and georgia it covers several generations of commercial fishermen
and farmers and shows how their contrast of labors serverd the south so well from the old time
to the present take a plunge off mexico s caribbean coastline and marvel at the coral and
plants that have been popular with divers since the 1960s trek inland and visit mayan ruins
immersed in ancient forests stop briefly at the popular sites in uxmal and tulum but stay as
long as you like at the lesser known monuments that are off the beaten path footprint focus
cancún yucatán peninsula provides thorough coverage of the area with detailed information on
everything from flamingo feeding grounds to beach resorts in cancún includes background
section with fascinating insights into the history of the peninsula essentials section with
practical advice on getting there and around highlights map so you know what not to miss
comprehensive listings including where to eat sleep and have fun detailed street maps for
cancún campeche and other important towns and sights slim enough to fit in your pocket loaded
with advice and information this concise footprint focus guide will help you get the most out
of the yucatán peninsula without weighing you down the content of footprint focus cancún
yucatán peninsula guide has been extracted from footprint s mexico handbook
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The Best Sea Stories
1986

this text reflects the interdisciplinary nature of gis research and includes coverage of such
themes as virtual gis spatial analysis artificial intelligence spatial agents and fuzzy
systems and space time gis and gis applications

The Sea
1924

many edible plants considered exotic in the western world are actually quite mainstream in
other cultures while some of these plants are only encountered in ethnic food markets or
during travels to foreign lands many are now finding their way onto supermarket shelves top
100 exotic food plants provides comprehensive coverage of tropical and semi

Innovations In GIS 5
1998-03-30

the now classic cookbook that revolutionized animal free cooking robin robertson s vegan
planet takes you around the globe with over 425 internationally inspired straightforward
recipes that show how varied flavorful and exciting vegan food can be completely revised and
updated including 50 fantastically flavorful new recipes robin covers the expanded range of
available whole grains popular super greens such as kale and chard and ways to cook with
minimal use of oils including many recipes with no oil at all she has added master recipes for
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ingredients such as vegan sausage and vegan cheese sauces making it possible for you to avoid
processed foods after a full review of the basics of vegan cooking find a world of delicious
recipes for plant based appetizers soups salads and slaws sauces and dressings chutneys salsas
and other condiments pasta stews and chilis pizza main dishes sandwiches wraps and burgers
breads muffins and biscuits desserts smoothies shakes and other drinks and breakfasts whether
you are a new or experienced vegan or are just looking to add more plant based food to your
diet you will enjoy making and eating scallion pancakes with sesame seeds chilled ginger peach
soup with cashew cream five spice moroccan couscous salad roasted cauliflower with choron
sauce sweet noodle kugel with apples and almonds african sweet potato and peanut stew hoison
drenched garlic seitan with baby bok choy fresh tomato pizza with basil pesto easy jackfruit
tacos ginger spiced scones with cashews and dates chocolate layer cake in this ultimate vegan
cookbook discover the spirit of adventure and of culinary creativity that has cemented
robertson s reputation at the top of the vegan pantheon

Men at Sea
1994

rough guides snapshot mauritius includes port louis the northern islands black river gorges
national park mahébourg blue bay Île aux aigrettes le morne peninsula and rodrigues rough
guides snapshot mauritius is the ultimate travel guide to this idyllic tropical island it
leads you through the country with reliable information and insightful coverage of all the
main attractions from the bustling capital of st louis and its photogenic historic counterpart
mahébourg to the famed beaches of the north and forested slopes of black river gorges national
park detailed maps and up to date listings pinpoint the best cafés restaurants hotels shops
bars and nightlife ensuring you make the most of your trip packed with pre departure advice
and practical tips the basics section contains all the information you need to travel around
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mauritius including transport accommodation food drink costs and health while contexts fills
you in on history beliefs and music and includes a handy language section full coverage port
louis turtle bay trou aux biches grand baie grand gaube the northern islands pamplemousses
trou d eau douce Île aux cerfs the bambous mountains vieux grand port tamarin falls curepipe
le pouce and the moka mountains the black river gorges national park mahébourg blue bay and
pointe d esny Île aux aigrettes la vanille réserve des mascareignes souillac bel ombre flic en
flac tamarin chamarel la gaulette le morne peninsula and rodrigues and its offshore islands

The Angler's Diary and Tourist Fisherman's Gazetteer of the
Rivers and Lakes of the World ...
1897

comparing major league players has always been a popular topic among baseball fans debating
the strengths and weaknesses of such greats as joe dimaggio and ted williams babe ruth and
hank aaron willie mays and mickey mantle or tom seaver and greg maddux continues to stir up
controversy among fans eager to champion their heroes in baseball s top 10 bob kuenster has
compiled a ranking of the game s best players by position highlighting the achievements of
nearly 300 individuals in addition to the top 10 kuenster includes honorable mentions players
who were considered but didn t make the final list and dishonorable mentions players who were
left off the rankings due to alleged steroid and performance enhancing drug use drawing upon
original interviews conducted by the author this ranking reveals the best players in major
league history as seen through the eyes of former players managers and announcers player
entries include biographical information individual achievements stats and quotes organized by
position first base second base third base shortstop left field center field right field
catcher designated hitters multi position players right handed starting pitchers left handed
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starting pitchers and closers 280 outstanding players made the cut as the most elite pitchers
hitters and fielders in mlb history baseball s top 10 features interviews with some of
baseball s greatest personalities including players who have since passed such as al lopez bob
feller stan musial lou boudreau andy pafko ron santo harry caray and harry kalas with over 50
photographs and a comprehensive list of suggested titles for further reading this book is sure
to interest baseball fans and historians who love to debate the many outstanding players who
have appeared in the major leagues

The Angler's Guide Book and Tourist's Gazeteer of the Fishing
Waters of the United States and Canada
1886

this book summarizes the latest advances in sponge science through a concise selection of
studies presented at the viii world sponge conference the collection of articles reflects hot
ongoing debates in molecular research such as the monophyletic versus paraphyletic nature of
the sponge group or the new awareness on pros and cons of standard barcodes and other markers
in sponge taxonomy and phylogeny it also features articles showing how the new sequencing
technologies reveal the functional and phylogenetic complexity of the microbial universe
associated to sponge tissues the ecological interactions of sponges the effects of nutrients
and pollutants the variability in reproductive patterns and the processes generating genotypic
and phenotypic variability in sponge populations are covered in several contributions
zoogeography population structure and dynamics are also approached with both traditional and
molecular tools the effect of anthropogenic disturbance on the natural environment finds its
place in this volume with papers dealing with metal accumulation and the potential role of
sponges as biomonitors biodiversity data from unexplored tropical and deep sea areas are
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presented we hope readers will enjoy the selection of papers which we believe represent
collectively a significant contribution to our current understanding of sponges previously
published in hydrobiologia vol 687 2012

Top 100 Exotic Food Plants
2011-08-23

the first edition appeared fourteen years ago since then there have been significant advances
in our science that warrant an updating and revision of sand and sandstone the main framework
of the first edition has been retained so that the reader can begin with the mineralogy and
textural properties of sands and sandstones progress through their organization and
classification and their study as a body of rock to consideration of their origin prove nance
transportation deposition and lithification and finally to their place in the stratigraphic
column and the basin the last decade has seen the rise of facies analysis based on a closer
look at the stratigraphic record and the recognition of characteristic bed ding sequences that
are the signatures of some geologic process such as a prograding shallow water delta or the
migration of a point bar on an alluvial floodplain the environment of sand deposition is more
closely determined by its place in such depositional systems than by criteria based on
textural characteristics the fingerprint approach our revi sion reflects this change in
thinking as in the geological sciences as a whole the concept of plate tectonics has required
a rethinking of our older ideas about the origin and accumu lation of sediments especially the
nature of the sedimentary basins
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Vegan Planet, Revised Edition
2014-02-11

this volume originally published in 1987 fills a gap in a neglected area looking at the entire
war in the mediterrean the volume examines the war from the viewpoint of all the important
participants making full use of archives and manuscript collections in britain france italy
germany austria and the united states a fascinating mosaic of campaigns emerges in the
adriatic straits of otranto and the eastern aegean the german assistance to the tribes of
libya the threat that germany would get her hands on the russian black sea fleet and use it in
the mediterreanean and the appearance and influence of the americans in 1918 all took place
against a background of rivalry between the allies which frustrated the appointment of
jellicoe in 1918 as supreme command at sea in a role similar to that of foch on land

The Rough Guide to Mauritius
2015-03-02

this book examines the nature and character of naval expeditionary warfare in particular in
peripheral campaigns and the contribution of such campaigns to the achievement of strategic
victory naval powers which can lack the massive ground forces to win in the main theatre often
choose a secondary theatre accessible to them by sea and difficult for their enemies to reach
by land giving the sea power and its expeditionary forces the advantage the technical term for
these theatres is peripheral operations the subject of peripheral campaigns in naval
expeditionary warfare is central to the british the us and the australian way of war in the
past and in the future all three are reluctant to engage large land forces because of the high
human and economic costs instead they rely as much as possible on sea and air power and the



bmw m3 service manual fbtest

2023-07-26 13/22 bmw m3 service manual fbtest

latter is most often in the form of carrier based aviation in order to exert pressure on their
enemies they have often opened additional theaters in on going regional and civil wars this
book contains thirteen case studies by some of the foremost naval historians from the united
states great britain and australia whose collected case studies examine the most important
peripheral operations of the last two centuries this book will be of much interest to students
of naval warfare military history strategic studies and security studies

Parliamentary Debates
1896

in 1983 a few miles north of new york city hundreds of people were startled to see a ufo a
series of flashing lights that formed a v as big as a football field moving slowly and
silently this text explores all the evidence and over 7000 sightings including those recorded
up to 1995

History for Ready Reference, from the Best Historians,
Biographers, and Specialists: Greece-Nibelungenlied
1895

new study of the christian topography a sixth century illustrated treatise and its
intellectual milieu
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Baseball's Top 10
2015-03-26

both first timers and avid spa goers will adore this guide to the top 100 spas in the world
details on spas at resorts on cruise ships in world class hotels on remote islands and in
centuries old cities along with full color photographs make selecting a relaxing getaway
stress free

Merchant Vessels of the United States
1981

the latest volume in this popular series of books which explores the theoretical basis for
temporary and transportable structures where permanence is either not possible or desirable
the book provides insight into the wide range of uses of these structures the varied forms
they take and the concerns and ideas for future development focusing on portability
adaptability sustainability of the built environment and technical innovations a wide range of
designed solutions identify and define contemporary directions in design theory and practice
with international examples throughout this book will be of interest and value to all those
involved in the areas of building design building component manufacture and urban design

Hearings, Nov. 15, 1945-May 31, 1946
1946

as the old gods awaken and satrapies splinter the chromeria races to find the only man who can
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still end a civil war before it engulfs the known world in the third novel of the nyt
bestselling lightbringer series by brent week as the old gods awaken and satrapies splinter
the chromeria races to find the only man who can still end a civil war before it engulfs the
known world but gavin guile has been captured by an old enemy and enslaved on a pirate galley
worse still gavin has lost more than his powers as prism he can t use magic at all without the
protection of his father kip guile will face a master of shadows as his grandfather moves to
choose a new prism and put himself in power with teia and karris kip will have to use all his
wits to survive a secret war between noble houses religious factions rebels and an ascendant
order of hidden assassins called the broken eye read the third book in brent weeks s
blockbuster epic fantasy series that had peter v brett saying brent weeks is so good it s
starting to tick me off

Ancient Animals, New Challenges
2015-03-21

a huge spawling southern novel set mainly in swansboro and many other counties in north
carolina and georgia it covers several generations of commercial fishermen and farmers and
shows how their contrast of labors serverd the south so well from the old time to the present

The Gardener's Assistant: Practical and Scientific ...
1878

take a plunge off mexico s caribbean coastline and marvel at the coral and plants that have
been popular with divers since the 1960s trek inland and visit mayan ruins immersed in ancient
forests stop briefly at the popular sites in uxmal and tulum but stay as long as you like at
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the lesser known monuments that are off the beaten path footprint focus cancún yucatán
peninsula provides thorough coverage of the area with detailed information on everything from
flamingo feeding grounds to beach resorts in cancún includes background section with
fascinating insights into the history of the peninsula essentials section with practical
advice on getting there and around highlights map so you know what not to miss comprehensive
listings including where to eat sleep and have fun detailed street maps for cancún campeche
and other important towns and sights slim enough to fit in your pocket loaded with advice and
information this concise footprint focus guide will help you get the most out of the yucatán
peninsula without weighing you down the content of footprint focus cancún yucatán peninsula
guide has been extracted from footprint s mexico handbook

Sand and Sandstone
2012-12-06

The ABC or Alphabetical Railway Guide
1883

The Naval War in the Mediterranean
2015-10-05
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Naval Power and Expeditionary Wars
2010-12-09

Night Siege
1998

The World of Kosmas
2013-09-05

100 Best Spas of the World
2003

The Book Monthly
1905
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General Technical Report RM.
1979

Scientific American
1892

Transportable Environments 3
2006-03-10

Sainik Samachar
1970

The Broken Eye
2014-08-26
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A First Book in Geology. Designed for the Use of Beginners
1885

The New England Magazine
1898

To Labor Is To Pray
2013-01-13

Annual Reports of the War Department
1876

Life, letters, and literary remains of John Keats
1970
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Annual Report - International Pacific Halibut Commission
1979

The Salmon and Trout Magazine
2014-02-10

Cancún & Yucatán Peninsula Footprint Focus Guide
1896

Three Gringos in Venezuela and Central America
1890

P. Vergili Maronis Opera
1890
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P. Vergili Maronis Opera: Notes
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